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Council Chair Enoch, fellow cabinet members, Lions and guest’s greetings.  
 
We the Lions of BC Hearing Conservation Society are working very hard to provide a one of a 
kind service to our communities; making it easier to communicate with one another, making life 
a little better for those who cannot afford hearing aids. 
 
We had our AGM May 6, 2017 and elected the officers for 2017/18.  
 
We offer new hearing aids with 3 year warrant and batteries to clients. We still offer 
“Refurbished” hearing aids however very few takers.  
 
This year so far we provided eighty (80) Hearing Aids to deserving clients and spent over 
$102,500.  
 
We received used hearing aids from most of our districts for recycling. We will be sorting and 
sending over four thousand (4,000) used hearing aids to Island Deaf & Hard of hearing Center 
for them to use or recycle. 
 
Our web site is being worded on and is off line. We will do our best to get it up and running. 
 
My friends we remain deeply grateful for all your help.  
 
I want to thank all the Lions clubs members, District Governors, Zone Chairpersons and the 
District Hearing Chairpersons for supporting and promoting this great organization.  
 
Respectfully submitted. 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for your cooperation. 


